
NEWS FROM THE TEACHERS 

 

What an incredible year it has been!  

With just a few weeks left, we’re excited to reflect on all that we’ve 

achieved together. We’ve formed lasting friendships, mastered essential 

skills like letter and number recognition, and watched your child grow 

and thrive right before our eyes.  

 

Our preschool concert is just around the corner on May 15th at 6 

o’clock, and we can’t wait to showcase our talents. We will open the 

doors at 5:30. Please bring your child to the preschool room by 5:45 

and find a comfortable spot to enjoy the show. As a special treat, 

Vesperman’s ice cream truck will be in the parking lot afterwards and 

will serve free ice cream.  

 

We would like to thank Shannon Younce and her family for another 

great box of books. Shannon and her family have been donating books 

and other special things all year long. Shannon will be joining our board 

in June along with Monica Ehlen.  

 

Monday May 12th please stop in for doughnuts and milk for moms and 

dads at pick-up and drop-off – a small token of appreciation for all that 

you do.  

 

We’re grateful for the opportunity to work alongside you and watch your 

child flourish.  

Thank you for choosing Lancaster Preschool - we’re honored to be part 

of your child’s education journey! 

 

THE TEACHERS, 

ANGIE, HEATHER, & EVA 


